BLOXWICH MEDICAL PRACTICE
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING MINUTES
TUESDAY 15th October 2019

Attendees:				Apologies:

Dr Brand				Anthony Parker
Gail Crawford	Ray Bunn		
Karen Williams	Trevor Hancock
Julie Hykin	Maggie Ward
	Doris Clarke
	Peter Clarke

Minutes from Previous Meeting:
All agreed true record

Matters Arising:
Regarding online services at the age of 16:

Karen informed the group that she will do searches every 6 months to see which patients have reached the age of 16. We can then call the patient and ask if they wish to take control of their own online services or if they are happy for their parent/ guardian to keep control. 

The online services option for patients reaching the age of 16 will also be added to the new patient forms.

Awareness events:

Julie suggested joining together with the other practices for awareness events such as self-care awareness. Karen will contact the other surgeries and ask if they would be interested. Julie is happy for Karen to pass on her e mail address so they can contact Julie to maybe make arrangements for another awareness event.

Friends and Family Test:
There were 2 cards for July, 1 for August and 3 for September.




Online Services:
35% achieved- the target set by the CCG is 30%

Printer/Laminating Materials:
No reimbursement is required by Julie at this time.

Letter from Diane Beddows:

We received a letter from Diane Beddows the new PPLG Chair. This was e mailed to all the PPG members.




Any Other Business:
Nothing to discuss.

Dates of Next Meetings:
21.1.20 at 1pm
21.4.20 at 1pm
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FRIENDS AND FAMILY TEST

JULY 2019

2 Cards Completed

2 Extremely Likely



Sue was very professional and very helpful.

Rebecca was lovely also, make you feel very comfortable.



Receptionist’s are lovely, Sue & Rebecca were really helpful.

Love the surgery.







AUGUST 2019

1 card completed- extremely Likely



Great Service





SEPTEMBER 2019

3 cards completed-extremely likely



Time, support and care given by the Dr to address my current problems based on my complicated dietary issues.



Friendly and honest



[bookmark: _GoBack]Very pleased with my visit to L Brown, been more helpful to me in one visit than any other Doctors I’ve seen in the last year, from now on I’ll stick to seeing L Brown for a better dialysis.
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NHS

Walsall

Clinical Commissioning Group

Jubilee House
Bloxwich Lane
Walsall

WS2 7JL

Telephone: 01922 618388

3 September 2019
Ref: Patient Participation Liaison Group
Hi All,

Some of you will already know, that in June, | was elected to the position of Chair of the Patient
Participation Liaison Group (PPLG). Firstly, | would like to thank those of you who voted for me
and secondly, to everyone else, | hope you will give me the chance to prove | am a worthy
successor to Trevor.

Currently, | am working closely with Les Woodridge (Vice-Chair), Rachel Barber (Lay Member
for Patient and Public Involvement, Walsall CCG), Sara Saville (Head of Governance, Walsall
CCG) and Charlotte Gee (Communications Manager, Walsall CCG) to build on Trevor's work of
establishing the PPLG’s own identity but with a close working relationship with the CCG.

For some time, we have been trying to make the meetings more meaningful and even
enjoyable ©. To do this, we need input from you the Chairs, to let us know what you would like
to discuss, what information and what areas of our NHS you would like information on. For
their part, the CCG is committed to ensuring that the feedback and experiences of local people
is used to develop and improve primary care services. This also includes providing the PPLG
with opportunities for us all to have our say on how future services may be delivered.

To help with this, Les, Rachel and myself would like to meet with you and attend one of your
PPG meetings to hear your views on what we could do better and what we could do to
~-encourage you to attend the PPLG meetings. | would add, that apart from a PPG Chairs
meeting planned for November 2019, all PPG members are welcome to attend the PPLG
quarterly meetings.

For the meeting in September, | have asked that the mystery of “self-referral” be explained.

I will end by saying we (the PPLG) could, and should be, a force to be reckoned with.

I look forward to getting to know you all.

Thank you.

Dianne

Dianne Beddows
Patient Participation Liaison Group Chair

Improving Health
and Wellbeing for Walsall






